

Kensworth CE Academy
Common Road,
Kensworth, LU6 3RH
01582 872336
office@ken.dsamat.co.uk
Interim Headteacher:

Mrs Vicki Morrall BEd (hons), NPQH, FCCT

Wednesday 15th November 2023,

Dear Prospective Applicant,

We are seeking to employ a Teacher to work in our KS2 team, as a full-time teacher in a mixed Year 3 and 4 class. We have an excellent Key Stage 2 team and would like to welcome a new member of staff to join us.

This post is due to start on 1st January 2024 and is a temporary contract until the end of the academic year. There is a possibility of this becoming a permanent role in the future. This post is paid on the Main Pay Scale (MPS) unfortunately this post is not suitable for an Early Career Teacher.

Kensworth CE Academy is a Primary School which has mixed aged classes. Our children range from Aged 3 to 11 and largely come from the catchment of Kensworth Village. We have wonderful children and supportive parents and a real 'team' culture of support and kindness. Kensworth CE Academy is part of the Diocese of St Albans Multi-Academy Trust and benefits from being part of a family of schools that value working together to provide the best educational and pastoral provision for our children.

At Kensworth we believe that high levels of well-being and confidence are essential in children making good progress with their learning. Happy children enjoy school, are involved in their learning and show curiosity and interest in their environment.

We warmly welcome visits to our school to see us in action, visits can be booked through our School Office by contacting Mrs Sarah Rooney on 01582 872336 or emailing: office@ken.dsamat.co.uk

If you have any further questions, please do get in touch.

Kind regards,

VJ Morrall

Mrs Vicki Morrall

Interim Headteacher